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EVENTS THIS WEEK 

Anti-bullying week 

We have taken part in anti-bullying week this week. As 

well as assemblies and discussions in class, pupils in Year 1 

to Year 6 enjoyed a participating in ‘Make a noise about 

bullying’ workshops yesterday. The children explored the 

forms bullying can take (physical, emotional, cyber) and 

who they can turn to for help. They celebrated their 

unique voices and the power they have to speak out 

against bullying. All of these ideas and feelings were 

explored through engaging role-play, voice and drama 

activities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Y4/5/6 football match 

On Tuesday, 2 teams of pupils from Year 4, 5 and 6 played 
in our second football tournament fixture against St Mary's 
Primary School in Kirkby Lonsdale. The results of the 2 
matches were a 6-3 win for us, and a 4-0 win for them. 
Well done to all who took part - the feedback from the 
staff was overwhelmingly positive with regards to 
behaviour and team spirit! 
 

EYFS stay and play 

Our Nursery and Reception hosted a stay and play session 

for parents and carers yesterday. Thank you to all who 

attended and helped to make this event a success – it was 

wonderful to see the children excited to share their 

learning and play with you in our setting.  

 

PTFA disco 

A huge thank you to the PTFA and all of the parent 

helpers for organising and running the school disco last 

Friday. It was a huge success and the children enjoyed 

dancing the night away. We raised £140 which will go 

towards providing resources for our new spelling 

initiative.  

WONDER OF THE WEEK 

Congratulations to our wonder of the week award winners 

this week. They have received their certificates and prizes 

in assembly this afternoon. 

Elder: Callum and Ethan 

Spruce: Eoin and Alexis 

Yew: Ella and Joshua 

Ash: Isla and Stan 

Beech: Amelia and Eliza 

Oak: Tilly and Jacob 

We were delighted to celebrate more Class Dojo winners 

who received their Bronze award for earning 25 points.  

We even awarded our first Silver certificate of the year for 

50 dojo points! Amazing! 

Several children from Y4, 5 and 6 were awarded with 

certificates for their efforts in the Primary Maths Challenge 

- well done!  
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NOVEMBER 2023: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

20 21 22 23 24 

     

27 28 29 30 1 DEC 

  Ash class stone age 
day 

  

 

DECEMBER 2023: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

4 5 6 7 8 

   Christmas jumper 
day 

Y2-Y6 Duke’s 
Theatre trip 

11 12 13 14 15 

  Christmas 
performances to 
parents 

  

18 19 20 21 22 

  Christmas church 
service 

School closes at 2pm 

Christmas holidays  

 

WHAT’S ON - THIS HALF TERM 

 

We have a vacancy for a parent to join our Governing 

Body team. This is an exciting opportunity for a member 

of our school community to support the school to: 

• Ensure high quality education for Sedbergh pupils 

• Review and monitor school performance 

• Set the strategic vision and make collective decisions 

• Oversee the school budget 

If you are interested, please speak to Mrs Hudson for 

further details. 

Figure 1 Primary Maths Challenge Winners Figure 2 Class Dojo Winners 


